LIVINGSTON SKATE PARK

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Operational Services providing an update on Livingston
Skate Park.

Whilst noting that the initial request was for restoration and conservation,
it was queried whether obtaining historic status could lead to returning the
skate park to a world class facility and assist with the resulting costs.
Committee were informed that the appropriate officer would be contacted
with regards to this possibility and an update would be forwarded to
members.

It was recommended that the committee note the contents of the report.
Decision
1. To note the contents of the report; and

2. To ask that members were advised whether achieving historic
status could enable the skate park to be brought back to a world
class facility and assist with associated costs.



